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Mr Chairman, Secretary-General – 

I have the honour to speak on behalf of Canada, Australia and New Zealand, who thank the 

Secretary-General and the Chair of the Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary 

Questions [ACABQ] for their reports on the Proposed



 

 

 

 

 

While we acknowledge this is a consequence of successive resolutions regarding presentation of 

the budget, we take the view that there must be a better way. 




